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Monday, December 12th, 2011


Dear RES Parents/Guardians:

Parents in School District 16 are reminded that a public consultation on the review of the entry point of early French immersion will be held at St. Andrews Elementary School at 6:30 p.m. on Wednesday, December 14th. Parents play a significant role in the development of their children and are encouraged to participate in this public session. Should you wish to pre-register for this session please call 1-855-453-8158.
 
Parents, especially those unable to attend the public session, are also encouraged to participate in the online questionnaire which is available at www.gnb.ca/education.
 
Naomi Osborne
Communications Officer/ Agente de communication 
Department of Education and Early Childhood Development | 
Ministère de l'Éducation et du Développement de la petite enfance
Office/ Bureau: (506) 444-2455  
 
Rexton Elementary School


19 School St., Rexton NB, E4W 2E4          Phone: 1-506-523-7152  Fax: 1-506-523-7464


Principal: Diane Wilson                          Vice-Principal: Virginia Richard





SCHOOL MISSION: To encourage the development of each student’s full potential by  


                                  nurturing a love of learning and fostering respect for the uniqueness of each 


                                  individual through a safe and friendly school community.




















